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From: Steege-Reimann
To: licensing; Verbick, Jim; amanda.jovaag@wisc.edu; Myadze, Charles; deakenjb@gmail.com; Zanders, Harrison;

karenreece@yahoo.com; James Boxrud; 3katfar3@gmail.com; Verveer, Michael; Michael Donnelly; Carter, Sheri;
Fletcher, Stefan; Brist, Steven

Subject: Taco Local Letter in Support- ALRC Agenda Item 70 & 71 May 18, 2022
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:48:07 PM

Dear Alcohol License Review Committee, 

I am writing as a residential neighbor living close to Taco Local. We have lived with
our five year old son at 725 Jenifer Street for four years.

We support their request to extend their hours and to have a patio. We really love to eat
at Taco Local with our family. We love the ambience, the kind staff, the good food. We
love the Latin Jazz Nights. We love coffee and pastries and breakfasts for weekends and
business meetings.  Taco Local is one of the reasons we love to live in the
neighborhood--enjoyable places we can walk to.

Taco Local adds welcome character and life to our community. An extended patio will
make the experience there even better.  

As we said, places like Taco Local are why we love living in our community. As a
neighbor,  we whole-heartedly support their application for a patio and extended hours. 

Best,
Julia and Kristopher Steege-Reimann

725 Jenifer Street
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